
This notice is a 1-time reminder for new parents and returning parents to log on to Munchalunch and 
create or update your account to order hot lunch throughout this school year. 

⭐ Very Important ⭐ 
Returning students, new students, or new parents to munchalunch 
 
1. Parent accounts. 

Returning Students: 

- all parent accounts from the previous (2022-23) school year have been automatically rolled over. 
- all 'inactive' parent accounts have been auto-removed (ie. all parent accounts that were NOT logged into 

during the last school year). 
- Returning parents can log in to their existing account here: https://munchalunch.com/login (they should 

not register a new account). 
- New parents to your school need to register an account (see below). 

New Schools OR New parents to MunchaLunch: 

- parents must register an account 
- provide parents with your school’s 'Landing Page' (Settings > School Settings > top of page), OR 
- provide parents with this link: https://munchalunch.com/account (click 'Register Account'). 
- If a parent has an account and needs to ADD A SECOND SCHOOL: 

If a parent has children in 2 schools, they can SELF-ADD their second account using this 
link: https://munchalunch.com/account (click 'Add Second Account'). 

- If a parent has an account and has MOVED SCHOOLS: 

If a parent has no remaining children at their previous school, they can SELF-TRANSFER schools using this 
link: https://munchalunch.com/account (click 'Transfer My Account'). 

On the login page: https://munchalunch.com/login > click 'Forgot Password' > the system will send a re-set 
password link. 

 
Hotlunch is Subway on  ≲≳≴≵≶≷≸≹≺≻ 
Monday September 25th  2023 
 
Subway Ordering is open now. 
 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/cusqunela 
 
And close Sunday September 17th at 9 PM  
 
Please make sure you complete your order with payment. Any unpaid orders are not included on the food/class 
distribution report (ie. your child 
will NOT receive lunch if your order is not paid) 
 
Munchalunch made a change to their system. If an order has been placed and unpaid for 1 hour later the order will 
be deleted. 
 
And we are sorry, but no late orders will be accepted, please order ASAP  সহ঺঻ 
 
 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Next Pac meeting is September 14 7 PM in the school library. All parents and guardians are welcome to attend.  


